
 

 
 
News Release 

STOCK EXCHANGE LISTINGS: NEW ZEALAND (FPH), AUSTRALIA (FPH) 
 
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare to hold Investor Event in Melbourne on 23 July 2025 
 
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corporation Limited (NZX:FPH, ASX:FPH) today announced it will hold an 
Investor Event on Wednesday, 23 July 2025 in Melbourne, Australia. 
 
The event will provide the opportunity for investors and analysts to hear from hospital-based physicians 
and key opinion leaders, while also offering attendees a chance to meet with members of the 
company’s broader management team. This event will be in-person only.  
 
Industry Insights and Presentations 
9:30am – 3.00pm Management presentations and discussions with industry experts. 

Lunch will be provided. 
 
Evening Social Function 
5.00pm – 9.00pm Drinks and dinner with members of the Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Australian 

and New Zealand management teams. 
 
Please register at the following site: https://www.fphcare.com/nz/events/investor/investor-event/ 
 
Registrations close Friday 11 July 2025. 
 
About Fisher & Paykel Healthcare 
 
Fisher & Paykel Healthcare is a leading designer, manufacturer and marketer of products and systems 
for use in acute and chronic respiratory care, surgery and the treatment of obstructive sleep apnea. The 
company’s products are sold in over 120 countries worldwide. For more information about the company, 
visit our website www.fphcare.com. 
 
Contacts 
 
Media  Investors 
Karen Knott 
GM Corporate Communications 
karen.knott@fphcare.co.nz  
+64 (0) 21 713 911 

 Dan Adolph 
Head of Investor Relations 
daniel.adolph@fphcare.co.nz  
+64 (0) 22 511 4050 

 
Authorised by Raelene Leonard, General Counsel and Company Secretary. 
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